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KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

BAGONCG PILIPINAS
MEMORANDUM
TO . The Regional Executive Directors
DENR IX, X, XI, XII and Xll|
FROM . The Undersecretary
Field Operations, EMB & MGB — Mindanao
SUBJECT . OSEC-2024-003807: LETTER FOR DENR REGARDING PCSA
COASTAL CLEAN-UP
DATE 08 JUL 20%

This refers to the letter dated 29 May 2024 from the Civil Service Commission
addressed to the Secretary relative to their intent to support this year's International
Coastal Clean-up (ICC) as a partner of the department. As a dedicated partner, the
CSC will endeavor to encourage all its offices across various regions, as well as
government agencies, to actively engage in and support the ICC in close coordination
with the department's regional offices.

Anent the above, you are hereby instructed to coordinate with your CSC
Regional Office counterparts and to take immediate appropriate action consistent with
existing laws, rules and regulations. Copy furnish the Office of the Secretary, this office
and the Assistant Secretary for Field Operations in Mindanao, citing document no.
OSEC-2024-003807, to facilitate tracking and monitoring of the same.

For information and immediate appropriate action.

JOSELIN MARCUS E. FRAGADA, CESO /Il

Copy Furnished:
Office of the Secretary
The Assistant Secretary for Field Operations - Eastem Mindanao
The Assistant Secretary for Field Operations — Westem Mindanao

MEMO NO. 2024 - 603
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100, Philippines
www.denr.gov.ph
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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES %



QVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

Republic of the Philippines

29 May 2024

HON. MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA
Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City

Dear Secretary Loyzaga:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission (CSC)!

In line with our steadfast commitment to environmental stewardship, the CSC places
great importance on actively contributing to environmental ‘sustainability. We
recognize that the concerted efforts of all government employees in initiatives that
promote environmental well-being can significantly enhance the conservation of our
natural resources.

In this regard, the Commission is honored to support this year's International Coastal
Clean-up as a partner of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources
(DENR). As a dedicated partner, the CSC will endeavor to encourage all its offices
across various regions, as well as government agencies, to actively engage in and
support the International Coastal Clean-up in close coordination with their respective
DENR Regional Offices.

To facilitate the coordination and preparation of this partnership, the Office of Director
Victoria F. Esber of the CSC-National Capital Region shall reach out to your office.
Should you require any further assistance, you may coordinate with the Office of
Director Esber through their telephone number at (02) 8781-5864.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed

W by Nograles Karlo

Alexei Bendigo
ATTY. KARLO A. B. NOGRALES
Chairperson

Bawat Kawani, Lingkod Bayani
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